
  
 
Dear _________________________________:   
 
Thank you for all that you’re doing to support your residents and fellow staff members 
during the COVID-19 crisis.  
 
To show your residents that we’re thinking of them, we’ve enclosed handmade 
Valentine’s Day cards from local girls in Girl Scout Troop __________ who wanted to send a 
long-distance hug and a heartfelt message.   
 
These cards are being sent as part of Girl Scouts’ collaboration with Wish of a Lifetime 
from AARP to spread joy and love to older adults across the country through Cupid 
Crew.   
 
Wish of a Lifetime is a national nonprofit with a mission to address the social isolation of 
older adults and create intergenerational connections. In previous years, Wish of a 
Lifetime’s Cupid Crew campaign has hand-delivered tens of thousands of roses to isolated 
older adults on Valentine’s Day. This year—even though we have to keep a safe distance—
Girl Scouts and Cupid Crew are sending heartfelt cards to spread love and joy to 
thousands of older adults across the country—including your residents!   
 
We hope that you will share these cards from our troop and that they bring some joy and 
comfort to your community.   
 
If you choose to share this occasion on social media, please tag @girlscouts and 
@wishofalifetime, and use our hashtags: #CupidCrew and #GirlScoutsGiveBack. We 
would love to share this joy with our communities.  
 
Thank you for allowing us to open our hearts to your residents during this time. Please 
contact me with any questions.   
 
Best wishes,   
 
Girl Scouts Troop Leader: __________________________________________   
Email or phone number: __________________________________________   
  
 


